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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are approaching the end of this half term and the children have been working very hard indeed. 

 

Our annual Masterchef competition has been enjoyed across the school this week. The theme of Scottish dishes, 

linking to work that we have been completing about Robert Burns and his famous poems, ran from Foundation 

Stage to Year 6. There will photographs of the children’s creations for you to admire on the school website. 

 

The Swinemoor’s Got Talent Show has now been cast, and the performers are enthusiastically polishing up their 

acts ready to present to the school on Friday 9th February! Those who are performing should bring any 

costumes/props etc to school that morning in a separate bag, please. We will be filming the competition so that you 

can watch it with your families over the half term holiday. 

 

Miss Stanley has asked me to thank the parents of children in her class for their huge support in listening to the 

pupils as they read and enjoy their books at home. This is making a big difference to their learning and progress. 

Thank you, too, to parents of children across the school who are so very supportive of work that the pupils 

complete at home. It is always a pleasure to see children’s Learning Beyond the Classroom books. 

 

I would like to remind you that we break up for the half term holiday next Friday (9th February) and that the 

children are due back in school on Monday 19th February. There is a new school lunch menu for next half term, 

which will be emailed to you all today. 

 

I do hope that you all have an enjoyable weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


